
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel/Fax: 201-348-7758 / Richard.Mullen@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

Richard Mullen, Group Manager
Product Safety and Compliance Department 

Agent Authorization Letter 
 

May 24, 2016 
PSSD-16-F020 

UL Japan, Inc. 
4383-326 Asama-cho, Ise-shi,  
Mie 516-0021 Japan 
 
Re: Class II Permissive Change Application for Panasonic Single Modular Approval for 

Wireless LAN Module, Model WV-VR3004 under FCC ID: ACJ9TAWJ-VR3004 
 (C2PC to Upgrade U-NII to Comply with New Part 15E Rules) 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The undersigned hereby authorizes Yoshihisa Maeda of Consumer Technology Division, UL Japan, Inc. 
to act on our behalf for the subject matter.  Any and all acts carried out by UL Japan on our behalf shall have 
the same effect as acts of our own. 
 
The undersigned hereby certify that we are not subject to a denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, 
pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 853(a). Further, no party, as defined in 47 
CFR 1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 
 
This authorization is valid for one year period from the date of this letter. This application for the subject equipment 
has not been submitted to another TCB for certification. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Authorized by, 
 
 
Richard Mullen 
Group Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Product Safety & Compliance Department 
 
Cc: Yukio Kaneko 

Panasonic System Networks Co., Ltd. 
Security Systems Business Division 
kaneko.y@jp.panasonic.com 
yano.katsumi@jp.panasonic.com 
ohsugi.michio@jp.panasonic.com 
 


